WWEFRF Board Meeting

June 3, 2017

4:00 pm — 5:51 pm

WSU Mt Vernon Research & Ext
Fruit Garden

Mt Vernon, WA

Board members attending: Bob Baines, Richard Hallman, JoeAnne Hilgart, Jay Scott, Kim Siebert,
Tom Wake

Board members online: Sam Benowitz, Kristan Johnson, Ira Collins, Randy Lee
A quorum was present for the entire meeting (10 members present)

Minutes of last meeting (March 4, 2017) read and approved
Read : JoeAnne
Motion for approval : Bob Baines
Seconded : Richard Hallman

Outreach Committee Report — Bob Baines

Summer Event - It was decided to have a workshop on summer pruning of fruit trees and espalier on
August 5", Richard Hallman, Kristan Johnson, Randy Lee and Bill Pierce will work on the program for
the event with Bob Baines heading the committee.

Geocasche in the Fruit Garden
Jay Scott will research more about details
Vote of confidence unanimously passed

Meeting was adjourned 5:51pmWWFRF Board Meeting



